
Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib 

11/29/2006 06:13 PM

To Maryanne Vigneaux/Lib@SUNYSB

cc

bcc F.Jason Torre/Lib

Subject Library Bulletin, November 29, 2006, Number 1568

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

The Music Library will soon say goodbye to Andy Toulas.  Andy has resigned his position, effective 
December 15, in order to accept another position in New York City. 

Technical Services will also miss Kyungmi Lee, who has resigned effective December 14.   

WWee  wwiisshh  AAnnddyy  aanndd  MMiimmii  aallll  tthhee  bbeesstt  iinn  tthheeiirr  nneeww  eennddeeaavvoorrss..

(Message from Gisele)
Greetings,

I am writing to inform you that Music Library staff member Andrew Toulas has accepted a new position as
 Music Librarian for the Lincoln Center Performing Arts Library, effective December 18, 2006.  While

Andrew's title here is "Instructional Support Technician/Senior Copy Cataloger," he has performed well
beyond this title during his 2 1/2 years here at Stony Brook.  From February to August of 2005 he served
as Acting Head of the Music Library.  He has carried out a wide variety of responsibilites in the areas of
circulation, acquisitions, reserves and cataloging.  With our current vacancy of an Audio Technician,
Andrew took on the added duty of digitizing music selections for course reserves.  His development and
installation of a server and computer network for course reserves in our Listening Area is a project of
which he should be very proud.  We hope his new position will offer him new and exciting opportunities
and wish him the very best.

FRIENDLY REMINDER:

Thursday, Nov. 30 is the last day for you to add to the contribution we will give to charities of Dennis's
father.  Afterwards, sign the card in Director's Office.   Please see Maryanne or Liz by midday if possible.

 

SCHEDULE FOR HSC CLASSES :

This is the list of courses held in December at Health Sciences Library .


